
                                                   MINA MARKAZI, CRNA 
                                               2171 East 26th Street 
                                       Brooklyn, New York 11229-4936 
 
 
 
P. Patrick Ashouri, Esq.  
President, Iranian American Lawyers Association 
1875 Century Park East Ste. 1240 
Los Angeles, California 90067 
 
 
Dear Mr. Ashouri: 
 
I apologize for the delay in writing to you. I only wish I had the words in my 
lexicon to convey my respect, appreciation and heartfelt gratitude for your 
efforts on my behalf. 
 
It would be remiss of me not to acknowledge the importance of the Iranian 
American Lawyers Association and the significance of the organization in 
our world today. 
 
Please convey to your colleagues that it is heartening to know that in a world 
burdened with discord and disunity Iranian and American colleagues can 
join to accomplish together what each could not do alone. 
 
More important, to give of self, time and professional services freely is 
volunteerism in the truest and best sense of the word. 
 
I wish you health and success in your personal and professional endeavors. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mina Markazi, CRNA 
 
 


